Ministers
Every Church Member

John Verciglio, Senior Pastor 205-317-1096 ivercig@huevtownfirst.com

Catherine Verciglio
Student/Youth Ministries
Director
catherineverciglio@gmail.com

Jordan Austin Children's Director fmch.kids@gmail.com

<u>Alan Brooks</u> - Music Director <u>Patti S. Wright</u> - Pianist

<u>Lisa Edmonson</u>
Office Administrator
ledmonson@hueytownfirst.com

<u>Laurie McCombs,</u> Receptionist, Secretary info@hueytownfirst.com

Candi Boissel
Child Care Director
hfumcchildcare@gmail.com
205-491-1729

CHURCH OFFICE: 205-491-3421

PRAYER LINE 205-491-3424



Upcoming Dates

Sunday July 20, 2025
8:45 am IGNITERS FELLOWSHIP
9:00 am PARLOR FELLOWSHIP
9:00 am ADULT SUNDAY SCHOOL
4:00 pm ADMIN. MEETING
10:00 am BLENDED WORSHIP
11:10 am CHILD'S SUNDAY SCHOOL

11:10 am THE BRIDGE FELLOWSHIP

Monday July 21, 2025 8:00 am SACK GROCERIES 6:00 pm VBS STARTS

<u>Tuesday July 22, 2025</u> **6:00 pm** VBS

5:00 pm YOUTH

Wednesday July 23, 2025 9:00 am FOOD PANTRY &

CLOTHING CLOSET 6:00 pm VBS

Thursday July 24, 2025

9:00 am NIFTY/FIFTY
9:00 am FOOD PANTRY & CLOTHING CLOSET
6:00 pm VBS LAST DAY

Friday July 25, 2025 OFFICE CLOSED

Saturday July 26, 2025 8:00am MEN'S BIBLE STUDY

1/6/25 Sunday's Message: "One through Five"

Scripture: *Exodus 20:1-12 & Matthew 22:36-38*

2025 LEADERSHIP MEETING DATES

Finance (6:30 pm-2nd Tues.) January 14, April 8, July 10, October 14.

Trustees (6:30 pm-1st Tues.), January 7, 2025, March 4, May 6, July 15, September 2, November 4.

Administrative Board (On/or close to the 3rd Sun. -4:00) January 19, April 27, July 20, October 19,.

SPRC (2nd Sun.) 4:00 pm January 12, April 13, 6:00pm, July 13, October 12.

Childcare Board (6-7pm) Feb. 6, June 3, Aug. 7, Nov. 6



Attendance & Contributions

July 13, 2025

Sunday Worship Attendance	88
Online Worship	724
Budget Contributions	
Budget YTD Contributions	\$213,412.00

Special Prayer Request

Gene Moody Ann McCain Ann McCown Becky Horne Betty Jane Kornegay Jan Towers
Brad Hinton
Wanda England
Mary Frances Bell
Merrett Morris
Jimmy Harris

1



Our Christian love and sympathy are extended to Bill Sadberry at the passing of his sister Ruth Wooly. Her services were last week.



Now Enrolling!

First Methodist Hueytown Child Development Center

Call or email for more information

205-491-1729 firstmethodistcdc@gmail.com

- · Christ-centered environment
- DHR and Health Department regulated
- · Meals included in tuition
- · School-readiness curriculum
- Bible lesson
- Special seasonal activities such as Grandparent's Day, Trunk or Treat, and much more!

Looking Ahead, Church Even

July 21-24......V.B.S.

- 1.Administrative Board-July 20th.
- 2. Childcare Board- August 7th.
- 3. Trustees- September 2nd.

Hello, Friends of Faith! I'm writing you this week from beautiful Gulf Shores, Alabama. Lisa and I are camping through this week, but we do look forward to being home for worship on Sunday, July 20, 2025. I pray that the Newsletter finds each of you well and having had a fantastic week. I want to thank Bro. John Simmons for filling for me while away! Bro. John, THANK YOU!

Let me remind folks that we have Administrative Board Meeting on Sunday, July 20, 2025, at 4:00 p.m., in the Fellowship Hall. Board Members are expected to attend (attendance has been slim of late friends!), and all church members are welcomed to attend. By the time we hold our Administrative Board Meeting, the Trustees/the Finance Team/the SPRC will have had their 3 rd quarter meetings and will offer reports. I am looking forward to being with you all.

I remain hopeful that you have July 21-24 on your calendars and have let Jordan Austin, Children's Director, know how you can be a servant during VBS week? Our VBS Theme is "Live it Out...Discover How to Love like Jesus." I am praying that each of us will embody that very theme as we share Jesus with His smallest Disciples.

I want to share again that the GMC (Global Methodist Church) is launching an Annual Conference in Eurasia, Russia. Our Annual Conference, North Alabama GMC, is supporting this growth through a special offering/gift. If you would support this GMC Growth, offerings can be given to the church office or checks given directly to:

North Alabama GMC P.O. Box 1951 Birmingham, Alabama 35201

I received this past week information for ways to respond to the needs of those devastated by floods in Texas. If you would like to offer a financial gift to recovery efforts as a Global Methodist, here are ways to respond as noted by our Conference Elder, Rev. Alan Beasley:

We have all been devastated by the horrific tragedy in the Hill Country of Texas, especially Kerrville and Camp Mystic. If you or your church would like to donate to the disaster relief effort, here are the different ways to give.

Directly to the Mid-Texas Annual Conference: https://onrealm.org/MidTexGMC/give/DisasterRelief Or, text "GIVEMIDTEX Disaster" to 73256

Please make sure to keep up with the First Methodist Church Facebook page for updates and needed changes to our monthly schedule.

Blessings as you walk with Jesus!

He is Risen!

Bro. John Vergiglio

Memorials & Honorarium

BUDGET– In Honor of Wanda England. By Adult Sunday School Class.

BUDGET– In Honor of Merritt Mims & Donna Wooly. In Memory of Ruth Wooly. By Scott & Lisa Edmonson.

LANDSCAPING- In Memory of Ruth Wooly. By Cheryl Finch.



We need volunteers for meals, snacks, etc. We will also need host homes for guys and girls!

Please call

Catherine V. @ 205-496-5141